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22nd June 2022 
 
Uniform Expectations 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
At Corby Technical School, we have high expectations regarding school uniform.  Due to the current high 
temperatures, we are making adaptions that enable students to remove their blazers in lessons.  Decisions 
are made on a daily basis in line with the weather and students are informed of these during tutor time 
first thing in the morning.  We are not always in a position to inform parents beforehand unless we are 
expecting a prolonged period of hot weather.  I am pleased to say that our students have behaved 
extremely responsibly with this expectation.   
 
One aspect of our uniform expectation that we require further support from parents/carers with is with 
students who wear skirts to school.  Our expectations are that that skirts must sit at the knee and be of a 
formal style, not a tube or other tight-fitting skirt.  This has always been a part of our uniform policy 
however, despite this, we are experiencing an increase in the number of students wearing skirts that do not 
meet these expectations.   
 
We would ask parents/carers to check your child’s uniform to ensure this is appropriate and to avoid your 
child being sanctioned for not meeting these expectations.  As you may be looking at purchasing uniform 
for the new school year, our website contains useful information regarding uniform and this can be found 
here.  Can we also remind all parents/carers that students are expected to wear black shoes and trainers 
are not permitted. 
 
May I take this opportunity to thank parents/carers who ensure their child comes into school in full school 
uniform and appropriate sports kit on a consistent basis.  Following this letter, contact will only be made 
with parents/carers of students who are not wearing the correct uniform.   

If you require any support with finding appropriate unform for your child, or require any further guidance, 
please contact us on enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs A Reynolds 
Principal 
 

https://www.corbytechnicalschool.org/page/?title=Uniform&pid=238
mailto:enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org

